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Mamaeroa David
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Dear Mamaeroa

On 16 March 2015 we transferred part of your request to Richmond Road School. We
advised you of the transfer via the fyi website. We understand that the site is currently
experiencing technical difficulties. We are unsure if you have received our letter transferring
part of your request to Richmond Road School given the sites issues. Please note that we
have subsequently transferred the parts of the request that related to Mt Eden Normal
Primary School and Oranga Primary School to them respectively.

The part of your request that we transferred to the three schools is as follows:

I also request information pertaining to personal grievances against Mr Jonathan Ramsay,
current Principal at Richmond Road School. | request for the times he worked at Oranga
Primary and Mt Eden Normal Primary school, as well as in his current position at Richmond
Road School.

We are currently working on the remainder of your request which is as follows:

I request official government policy pertaining to Maori Language Proficiency Funding.
Documents stating criteria for MLP funding. Rules and or Laws for the use of MLP funding.
Furthermore | would like the MLP funding allocation for Richmond Road School, Grey Lynn,
Auckland for the years of 2013, 2014 and 2015. Including Verification process reports for
these years.

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). We are
currently consulting with staff in both our National and Auckland Offices on your request and
more time is required to carry out this consultation.

For this reason | am extending the time limit for responding to you by ten working days, to 15
April 2015, in accordance with section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. We will try to respond sooner
than this date if possible.




If you have any questions relating to this extension please do not hesitate to contact me at
Andrew.Rutledge@minedu.govt.nz. We will reply to your request using the fyi email
provided. If you would like a response sent to another email address, given the fyi site's
technical difficulties, please email me your contact address.

You can ask an Ombudsman to review this extension. You can do this by writing to
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington
6143.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Rutledge
Manager
Official and Parliamentary Information



